
Plan now to aƩend a meeƟng on Wednesday, April 20th at 7pm at the UCCE 
Farm Advisors’ office in Ukiah. The goal of this meeƟng is to reinvigorate the 
Mendocino/Lake Wool Growers AssociaƟon and include dairy and meat goat 
producers into the local associaƟon. With many new sheep and goat produc-
ers in the mix, opportuniƟes for contract/targeted grazing, local wool, meat 
and dairy producƟon and sales have increased. The new local woolen mill has 
financing lined up and is on track for opening this summer. 4-H and FFA small 
ruminant project members and leaders are encouraged to aƩend this meeƟng. 
Hope to see you there!  

Mendocino and Lake County 
Sheep and Goat Producers 

A en on sheep, dairy and meat goat producers of the North Coast!  

Join us April 20th ‐ 7pm in Ukiah 

UCCE - Mendocino 
890 N. Bush Street 
Ukiah, CA 

Phone: 707-463-4495 
Fax: 707-463-4477 
E-mail: cemendocino@ucanr.edu 
Please RSVP by Phone or Email 

John Harper—UCCE Livestock & Natural Resources Advisor 


